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As a bird and wildlife watcher, | am very concerned about our continued overuse and
degradation of Oregon's waters. | strongly support Package 101 in HB5422 and believe that
we must know what is happening to our water in Oregon. | also support package 105 that
would provide people on the ground to monitor what is happening with our water. With the
increasing threat of effects from global warming, our water has never been more important to
our quality of life and our economy.

Thank you,
Candice Guth

1816 SW 34th Ave.
Portland, Oregon 97214
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